
Granville Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 
June 5, 2017 
 
In attendance: 
Judy Wood, Chair, Cheryl L. Sargeant, Secretary, Marilyn Dougherty and Mary Falcon 
 
 
Call to Order:  6:00 p.m. 
 
Public Communication: 

• None received 
 
Old Business: 

• Minutes from the May 1, 2017 meeting were approved as written with a motion 
made by Marilyn and seconded by Judy.  All in favor none opposed. 

 
• Continued the process of proposed amendments to the 2014 Town Plan –  

addressing the Energy section to change to specific, directive language, and to 
update and correct information.  Judy will look into the changes made by Two 
Rivers Ottauquechee Regional Commission for its Amended Regional Plan to see 
how those changes will impact our Town Plan Amendment.  Mary to forward the 
Town Plan as a Word document so that we can work on it online and track 
changes.  
 

 
New Business: 
 
 
Judy made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30p.m. And Mary seconded.  All in 
favor none opposed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheryl L. Sargeant, Secretary 
Granville Planning Commission 


